
 
 

June 15, 2017 
Family and Friends, 
 
T minus 288 hours until blastoff. Literally! 
 
“Coach, so why are we driving up to Omaha?” One of our young man inquisitively asks.  
 
“We need to become experts of our fireworks and 
how to operate the cash register,” I answer while 
driving to Omaha on May 31. 
 
Driving along I-29, the conversations continue 
centering around: Death, eternity, money, sex, and 
the gospel. These meaningful exchanges continue 
to blossom and give us purpose as coaches.  
 
If you didn’t know, Freedom Hoops will sell 
fireworks at 3909 Mission Road in Kansas City, 
Kan., from June 27 to July 4.  
 
This fireworks stand provides the following 
opportunities: 1) Develop work ethic and business 
skills for our urban youth, 2) Increase exposure for 
Freedom Hoops, and 3) Raise money to engage 
and disciple our urban youth. 
 
We loved the training which included setup of the stand, learning our product, the cash register, and practicing excellent 
customer service. What an experience we had! We hope to see you at the fireworks stand in a couple of weeks! 
 
Please email or call if you are interested in knowing how you can help. We are grateful for your prayers for deep impact in 
my life and our urban youth! 
 

 
Michael Loney 
michael@freedomhoops.org 
515.890.0848 
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